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2152.	Ms V Ketabahle (EFF) to ask the Minister of Energy:

How much less electricity will Eskom be required to produce because of the approval of the bids of Independent Power Producers by his department?		NW2307E

Reply:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Eskom is not required to produce less electricity as a consequence of Independent Power Producers.  Eskom’s policy on the decommissioning of its fleet is informed by an optimal balance of cost efficiencies, reduced capacity and carbon emission considerations.  Eskom’s planned decommissioning of the Arnot, Camden, Grootvlei, Hendrina, Komati coal-fired power stations was already projected in the Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) 2010 which indicated that the decommissioned capacity would be replaced by approximately 8 800MW new Coal Generation capacity through Kusile and Medupi. The Wind and Solar Photovoltaic technologies introduced through the renewable energy programme do not displace coal-fired power stations as these technologies do not provide base load capacity. 
Approved / Not Approved 

Mr J T Radebe, MP
Minister of Energy
Date:
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